January 28, 1941

Mr. Dwight L. Miller Superior Engraving Company Lee's Summit, Missouri

Dear Mr. Miller:

Your letter of the 24th instant has come to my attention.

About four years ago there was a change in the administration of the Athletic Department. Mr. Gwinn Henry was made Director of Athletics and I am now Director of Physical Education. Since the Athletic Department pays for all engraving, doubtless you want to get in touch with them.

I am referring your letter to Mr. Earl Falkenstien, Financial Secretary of the Athletic Association and assistant to Mr. Henry. Mr. Horace Mason, the sports publicity man, perhaps orders his cuts from someone else.

Just about the same time there was a change in the Athletic Department, Mr. W.A. Dill, who was our Director of Publicity, passed away. I believe it was he who liked the economy and the quality of your work; however, I know that Mr. Falkenstien will be very glad to give you an opportunity to bid on some work. I am calling your price list to his attention.

With all good wishes and again congratulating you on your highly satisfactory growth, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball Coach